
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Cinderella, Milton Keynes Theatre 2024 
 
Thank you for your support in allowing your child to come to see this pantomime with us!   
 
I now write to confirm the final details as outlined in my initial letter: 
 

 Years 4 and 6 will see the pantomime on Wednesday, 10th January 

 Years 3 and 5 will see the pantomime on Thursday, 11th January. 
 

Please deliver your child to their group leader who will be waiting outside the theatre - Years 3 and 4 
to the left of the theatre entrance,  Years 5 and 6 to the right.  Please ensure that your child is with 
their group leader between 6.30pm and 6.40pm!   
 
Please collect your child promptly from the same point outside the theatre at 9.30pm.   
 
Please provide your child with a soft drink and a snack as there will be no time for them to buy at 
the theatre.  They will not, therefore, need to bring any money with them.  They do not need to wear 
school uniform.   
 
Can you also ensure that your child has been to the toilet just before coming to join us – the queues 
at the theatre can be incredibly long! Whilst we appreciate that they may need to go during the 
interval, it will help us if they don’t need to go on arrival!  
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT, SHOULD YOUR CHILD BE ABSENT FROM SCHOOL ON THE DAY OF 
THE PANTOMIME DUE TO ILLNESS, THEY WILL NOT BE EXPECTED TO COME TO THE 
PANTOMIME IN THE EVENING.  
 
On the evening of the pantomime, if, for any reason, your child won’t be coming, please have your 
mobile phone handy as we will be calling you to ask where your child is!   
 
We are all really looking forward to the evening; in the meantime, we wish you all a merry 
Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Debbie White  

Debbie White 
 


